
PROJECT BRIEF 
Development Roads Project InformationMarch 8, 2021 

COUNTY H IS SCHEDULED TO CLOSE LONG-TERM 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is currently reconstructing multi-lane roadways in and around the 
Wisconn Valley Development. As part of this construction, County H, from just south of WIS 11 to Braun Road, is being 
reconstructed to a 4-lane concrete roadway. All lanes of traffc are scheduled to be open by late summer 2021. The 
following work is scheduled for the next phase of the project. 

MORNING OF MONDAY, MARCH 15: 

• County H, from just south of WIS 11 to 
Braun Road, is scheduled to close long-term 
to traffc through late summer 2021, as crews 
reconstruct the roadway. 

Access to residences and businesses will be 
maintained for the duration of this closure. 

DETOUR ROUTE: 
> Motorists are encouraged to use Braun Road, 

Wisconn Valley Way, and WIS 11 to get around 
the closure. 

All work is weather dependent and subject to 
change. 

The best way to stay involved with 
the project is to sign up for our 
project update emails. 

Please email your contact information to 
Athena Kuhl at Athena@devorpr.com to be added 
to our distribution list. 

Athena Kuhl 
County H Public Involvement Lead 
Email: Athena@devorpr.com 
Phone: (262) 933-0467 
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County H, from just south 
of WIS 11 to Braun Road, 

is scheduled to close 
long-term the morning of 

Monday, March 15 through 
late summer 2021 

LEGEND 
Closed 

Map not to scale 

Detour Route 

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project! 

Find us online at: 
projects.511wi.gov/fdr/ 
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